
 

 

DECEMBER COMMENCEMENT UPDATE 

Dear Texas Tech University community, 

As you know, COVID-19 cases in the City of Lubbock continue to 

climb, and this surge has put our local healthcare system under 

extreme levels of stress. The next few days and weeks are critical, 

and each of us must do our part to slow the spread of this virus. 

Our in-person commencement exercises are still planned to 

proceed as scheduled. We have taken extensive measures to 

ensure safety protocols are in place to minimize risk. 

Nevertheless, we must be prepared to respond if conditions in our 

city continue to deteriorate, and local health authorities 

recommend we not proceed with in-person commencement 

exercises. We know that many of you are making arrangements 

for family members and friends to attend, so it is essential that you 

remain in communication with them regarding this ongoing 

situation in our local community. 

A virtual ceremony will occur regardless of whether in-person 

ceremonies are held and will provide a safe option for both you 

and your loved ones. 

We will provide regular communications and updates regarding 

our in-person commencement schedule with you directly. Please 

stay safe and vigilant and continue to follow all the guidance that 

we have outlined in the Texas Tech Commitment. 

Sincerely, 

 

Amiee Dixon 

Commencement Coordinator 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

https://www.ttu.edu/commitment/
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/

